
 

I am pleased to announce that the Christopher’s Cure Hardship Fund 2018 Casino Night has 
been scheduled for April 20, 2018 at the beautiful Arizona Heritage Center at Papago Park. We 
invite you to participate in this important event by attending and/or providing support.  

I ask that you purchase an event ticket to attend and sell additional tickets to your friends, 
families and/or business associates. Event tickets are $125 each or $225 per couple. If you 
cannot attend but would still like to help support the cause, we thank you. Please contact me to 
learn more on how to donate for our silent auction, raffle items, and/or give a monetary “Gift 
of Cure”.  For ticket purchases/donations visit our EventBrite page: https://2018-
casinonight.eventbrite.com.  

Since becoming a 501(c)(3) 13 years ago, Christopher’s Cure Hardship Fund has raised over 
$425,000 and assisted more than 100 families. The Hardship Fund is used to help families focus 
on their critically ill child. Christopher’s Cure is not for those families who qualify for public 
assistance or for those who earn enough money to make it through a difficult time without 
help. Rather, Christopher’s Cure is there for those families that fall between the cracks and risk 
losing their home, transportation, or critical utilities. $3,000 can help one family cover their 
entire household financial obligations for 1 month, $1,500 can cover their housing for a month, 
$500 for their transportation, and even $100 can simply keep the lights on. Our goal is about 
making a difference in the lives of these children and their families. For more information, 
please visit www.christopherscure.org.  

This will be the 7th Casino Night organized by Christopher’s Cure and we expect it to be our 
most successful event yet. This year, our goal is to raise over $85,000, which will allow us to 
continue reaching out to the ever-increasing number of families who would not normally 
receive financial assistance. We received a record number of applications in 2017 and we need 
your help as we never want to turn a family in need away. 

You may also visit our website at www.christopherscure.org for more information. Again, 
please share the invitation with your friends, family, and co-workers. We thank you in advance 
for your financial support to the vital ongoing work of Christopher’s Cure Hardship Fund. 

We hope to see you on Friday April 20th! 

With Gratitude, 
 

 
 

Tax ID: 22-3878122 
http://christopherscure.org/  
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